
BMIG AGM 2024 

 

The BMIG AGM will be held during the field meeting at Plas Tan y Bwlch, North Wales, on Friday 5 

April. An agenda will be produced closer to the meeting.  

 

The election of officers: 

 

BMIG officers are elected on three-year cycle, though this is not prescriptive and any post can be 

filled or vacated as circumstances dictate. The positions due for election this year, and the current 

holders of those positions, are listed below: 

 

Treasurer    Paul Harding 

Bulletin Editor    Helen Read 

Field Meeting Coordinator  Kevin Clements 

Website Manager   Steve Gregory 

Training Officer   Paul Richards 

Conservation Officer   Duncan Sivell 

 

In addition a further two officer posts remain vacant and we would welcome volunteers to fill these 

positions. 

 

Projects Officer 

Librarian and Collections Manager 

 

Nominations can be made prior to the AGM or taken from the floor during the meeting. 

 

 

All BMIG members are welcome to attend the AGM. Please note, however, this is an in-person 

meeting that will not have online participation. If there are particular issues you would like to raise or 

think should be discussed at the AGM please make the Chair or Secretary aware of these in advance. 

 

 

Duncan Sivell (Chair) 

d.sivell@nhm.ac.uk 

 

 


